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From: Peter Mason [ ]
Sent: 03 March 2016 17:07
To: Planning Policy Team, Brentwood Borough Council
Subject: LDP

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Both my wife and I think that the LDP is well thought out and covers most of the aspects 

for today’s and tomorrows living requirements. 

 

Regards 

 

Peter and Jill Mason 


